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Dear valued supplier 
  
At Telstra, we are committed to upholding the highest standards of business conduct and ethics, and we 

recognise that our suppliers play a vital role in helping us achieve this goal. Telstra’s Supplier Code of 

Conduct outlines our expectations for all suppliers who do business with us. 
  
Our code covers a range of topics, including labour practices, human rights, environmental sustainability, 

health and safety, cyber security, and anti-corruption measures. We require all our suppliers to sign and 

comply with this code, and we will work closely with you to ensure its successful implementation. 
  
We believe that by working together to promote ethical and sustainable practices, we can create a better 

future for everyone involved in our supply chain. We appreciate your ongoing support and commitment to 

working with us to create a more responsible and sustainable supply chain. 
  
Thank you and kind regards 

 

 
 

Vicki Brady 

Chief Executive Officer 

Telstra  


